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Dear Senate Committee on Education members, 

         This bill is so important to our children's future because of the massive threat to 

the Earth and all that live on it posed by climate change.  It is imperative that all 

Oregon school children learn about climate change, why it is happening, and how the 

damage it is currently doing and will do can be ameliorated.  Please pass this bill and 

work to see that it gets to the governor's desk. 

 

Thank you! 

Allen Hallmark 

Medford, OR 

 


